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Billing Reminder Regarding Specialty Physician Administered Drugs 
Providers submitting claims to Nevada Medicaid for specialty physician administered drugs that were authorized 
under the new Medical Pharmacy Prior Authorization Program are reminded that only one prior authorization 
number may be submitted per claim.  For services that have different authorization numbers, claims will need to 
be split billed with each prior authorization number on a separate claim. 

Claims for specialty physician administered drugs without the appropriate authorization will be denied with error 
code 3001 (Prior authorization not found). 

For additional information and a list of the specialty drugs requiring prior authorization, see the Nevada Medicaid 
and Nevada Check Up Medical Pharmacy Prior Authorization Program Training presentation. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/Training_-_Magellan_Specialty_Pharmacy_06-2023.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/Training_-_Magellan_Specialty_Pharmacy_06-2023.pdf

